
 

 

12 April 2024 

 

 

John Gastineau  

Young Life 

PO Box 220 

Antelope, Oregon 97001        Sent by email only  

 

Re: Membrane modules (4) replacement – PR#146-2023 

 Young Life – PWS # 01246 

 Final Approval 

 

 

Dear Mr. Gastineau: 

 

On 21 December 2023 our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 

according to the plans described and the correlating details that are summarized in the related 

PR 75-2021 Final Approval letter, dated 9 November 2023. 

 

This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this time, 

and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 

971.201.6428. 

 

In summary: 

Minimum DIT ending pressure: 18.21 psi 

PDRMax during a DIT:   0.098 psi/min 

Log removal credit (LRC):  4.0 

Ambient Log Removal Value:  displayed & recordable 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Pete Farrelly, Regional Engineer 

OHA-Drinking Water Services 

 

cc:  Chantal Wikstrom, OHA-DWS 
 

 

 
PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION 
Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services  

 

 Tina Kotek, Governor 

800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 640 
Portland, OR 97232-2162 

Phone: 971-673-0405 
Fax: 503-673-0694 

www.healthoregon.org/dws 
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